From: Financial Aid Scholarship

Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2020 5:47 PM

To: Farrar, Joshua

Subject: Rattler Impact Scholarship Request - Approved
Importance: Low

Dear Joshua Farrar,

Thank you for submitting your application for the Rattler Impact Scholarship (RIS). The committee
reviewed over 1,100 applications and was able to see firsthand how the current pandemic has impacted
our students. We are happy to inform you that you have been selected to receive the RIS in the amount

The Rattler Impact Scholarship will help with direct costs to the University. In addition to any other
awards you may have, the RIS will be added to your financial aid award by the first day of classes. If your
other scholarships and grants cover all of your direct costs, the RIS amount may be reduced or
removed. Direct costs consist of tuition, fees, books, and room and board (if living on campus).

We look forward to seeing all students have a successful fall semester. As always, please reach out if we
answers to many of your questions.
Thank you,

Marivel T. Ojeda

Director of Financial Assistance and Enrollment Operations



